Viking Minor Hockey Mtg - November 21, 2018

Meeting called to order by President Randy Arndt at 7:01 pm at Louis Sutter meeting room.

Previous minutes Adopted by Randy Arndt. Seconded by Terri Cumming. All in favour, carried

Correspondence - none

Financial report

Net loss of \$1183.80. \$1500 came from Initiation and \$300 from the Buttner family. Rosanne Morken moved to adopt the Financial report. James Buttner seconded. All in favour. Carried.

Reports on Committees

Initiation- No new kids have joined with the new pricing. 8 teams have confirmed for the tournament.

Novice- Tear 4 with competitive games and going well.

Atoms- Tear 4 winning most games easily.

Midget girls- Haven't lost a game.

Midget boys-split raffle between Viking and Holden. Holden will pay half of appeal.

Registrar-nothing new

Referee coordinator-nothing new

50/50 casino- paperwork is in to AGLC. Shaun Hill wants to know how to distribute tickets. 10 tickets per child was agreed upon.

Equipment- pucks and pylons are going missing. Colton Docksteader will talk to Doug Lefsrud. Intermediate nets are in. New nets for large nets are in.

Sponsorship-Terri Cumming has sent letters out. All teams are sponsored.

Player development- Haven't been able to touch base with PEP. Shaun Malone will be used in a consulting role. Discussion about a grant being utilized for Shaun Malone.

Website- nothing new.

Discipline- nothing new.

Hockey Day-Laurel, Brandi and Shaun will help.

None executive members dismissed at 7:35

New business

Skate Sharpening-Town has asked if we would consider giving away the skate sharpener. Colton Docksteader will discuss a schedule with Darren Morken.

Pond Hockey-Laurel asked if we can have Pond Hockey associated with VMH.

If we offered it, it may bring more members. Randy Arndt has looked into insurance and it is covered by Hockey Alberta. Laurel made a motion to submit the paperwork online. James Buttner second. All in favour. Carried.

Skills- Terri Cumming will need an invoice for the grant.

Apparel at rink- Colton Docksteader will discuss with Jolene Hoffman about what to sell in the concession. Water bottles, touques, hats and hoodies were discussed.

Formal merger with Holden-Duane Haydon said that the Midget merger has gone very well with the midget boys. Laurel suggested a Viking, Holden, Tofield merger. Randy Arndt will be in contact with other associations.

December 19, 2018 at 7pm will be the next meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 8:23 pm.